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SCS 2022-2023 

Chinese & AP Chinese;
Singapore Math & Middle 
school Math(Wed. & Sat.)

English Writing; Ping 
Pong; Olympia Math ; Art; 
Dancing and other extra 
curriculums classes.

Public holidays and 
school break days, which 
are not covered by our 
after school program (we 
can provide care with 
extra charge).

NOTE:
* Issaquah School 

events
＃ Lake Washington

School events
School events include half 
school day, conference 
day, leap day and teacher 
workday.  Our after-school
program covers all these 
school days.
First school day for LW is 
Sep 6th and for IS is Sep 
30th.  First day of SCS 
Chinese, Math, and other 
extra curriculums classes is 
Sep  7th.
Last school day for LW is 
6/23/23 and for IS is 
6/20/23.
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